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 Monthly Town Police Department Report 
                      For the Month of October 2023 

Incidents Reported in Town: 

Theft Call with Arrest 1  Animal Complaint 1  Traffic Complaint 1 

Commercial Alarm 4  Hit & Run Call 2  Theft from Auto 1  

Vehicle Accident 5  Assault Call 1  Disorderly Call 5 

Attempt Suicide 1  Property Damage 1  Fraud Call 1 

 Assault Call 1  Domestic Call 2  Family Dispute 1 

 Vandalism Call 1  Suspicious Person 1  Check Welfare 5 

 Family Dispute 2 Uknown Trouble 3  Open Door Call 1 

 Trespassing Complaint 1  Device/Threat Complaint 1  Theft Call 1 

 

Total calls responded by: Upper Marlboro Police 29 & Prince George’s County Police 15     

 

Chief Burse participated in the Prince George’s Chiefs Association meeting. 

            

Sgt. Irby, Pfc. Anderson conducted high visibility patrols throughout the Town.  

 

Chief Burse had a meeting with a Supervisor from the Federal Alcohol Tobacco & Firearms (ATF). 

 

Chief Burse participated in the weekly Prince George’s County Police Crime meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in a meeting with Maryland Attorney General Anthony Brown. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the weekly Conduent meeting. 

 

Chief Burse and Cpl. Johnson participated in the monthly Coffee with a Cop meeting. 

 

Chief Burse participated in the monthly Division 2 Coffee Club Meeting. 

 

Chief Burse and Mayor Franklin met with Prince George’s County Director for Public Safety Barry Stanton. 

 

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Johnson, and PFC Anderson held the department’s National Faith & Blue Shred Event. 

 

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby and Cpl. Johnson participated in the Town Trunk or Treat Event. 

 

Chief Burse, Sgt. Irby, Cpl. Johnson, Pfc. Anderson, and Code Officer Stewart participated in a training course on how to assist 

individuals with Autism. 

 


